
 

Recognising and Responding to

Sexual Violence

WHEN Starts: Wednesday, April 13th 2022 at 1:00 AM 

Ends: Wednesday, November 30th 2022 at 12:00 AM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Monash University’s Department of Forensic Medicine and consortia

partner, the Victorian Institute of Forensic Medicine (VIFM), have

developed a three-unit Course for health practitioners in Recognising

and Responding to Sexual Violence which commenced in 2021 and will

continue in 2022.
This training program is funded by the

Commonwealth Department of Social Services (DSS) as an initiative

under the Fourth Action Plan of the National Plan to Reduce Violence

Against Women and their Children 2010–2022. The training will equip

healthcare professionals to recognise and respond appropriately to

adult disclosures of sexual violence.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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